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January l?th, 1924.

)

E. J. Gillespie & Company, 
901 F. ?. Smith Building, 
Flint, Mich.

Dear Sirs»-
I beg to acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of January 12th with reference to 
Insulin Treatment.

I am forwarding your letter 
to Dr. F. Lome Hutchison, Executive Secretary of 
the Insulin Committee, University of Toronto, 
Toronto, Ont. Doubtless you will hear from Dr. 
Hutchison in due course.

Yours faithfully,

Principal *s Secretary.
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